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19 DEC 1979

Docket No. 99900507/79-04

Sargent & Lundy Engineers
Attn: Mr. R. W. Patterson

Senior Partner
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 5, 1979, in response to our

letter dated November 15, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further

questions at this time. We will review your corrective action during a

future inspection.

Sincere
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